
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Club pictures will be taken on Tuesday of this week. If your student is involved in a club, make 

sure that they are prepared for their picture this Tuesday.  

 

Our Showcase of Success will take place on Tuesday evening, February 5th. This will be an 

opportunity for students to engage in conferences about their school progress with their parents. 

Parents will be able to pick up report cards, see student art work, and hear from our music 

programs. We will even be hosting a student-staff basketball game. It is going to be a terrific 

evening that you won’t want to miss. We will send home more information as we get closer. 

 

As an additional reminder, the scheduled teacher workday for January 22nd has been moved to 

January 28th. That means that students will now come to school on January 22nd, but will be out 

on January 28th.  

 

The basketball teams will play at Mendenhall on Monday and at home against Southwest on 

Thursday. Wrestling will have matches at home against Mendenhall on Monday and at 

Southwest on Thursday. 

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


